IMPORTANT MESSAGE FROM OUR MEDICAL DIRECTOR, DR. STEPHANIE SITTLER

Dear Patients,

Due to the Coronavirus, we have had to make some temporary changes to the way we serve you.

Our doors will be closed, but we will still provide your free medications and medical appointments.

- At your scheduled appointment time, our doctors will call you.
- PLEASE MAKE SURE WE HAVE YOUR CORRECT PHONE NUMBER.
- When you are ready to pick up your medication, please call us once you arrive <u>in our parking lot</u>. We will bring your medicine to your car.
- <u>Please do not come to the door</u>. Our doors will be locked and we are not able to open them to anyone.
- You will be able to reach us by phone during our normal hours of operation, Monday through Thursday.
- During this time, we are not able to offer labs, chiropractic care, or physical therapy.

This is our only option to keep you and our staff safe.

Please see https://www.cdc.gov for up-to-date information about Coronavirus and advice about how to protect yourself and your loved ones.

People over age 60 and people with diabetes, heart disease, lung disease, or other chronic illnesses are more likely to have complications and need to be especially careful.

If you have fever, cough, and/or shortness of breath, you need to isolate yourself and call for assistance.

We realize that this is not a perfect system, but we will get through this together. Please be safe. Stay away from crowds. Wash your hands, and call us if you have questions.

Sincerely, Stephanie Sittler MD